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San Francisco Regional Managing Partner Discusses Outside
Investigations of Harassment Claims

News

9.06.18


In the Daily Journal article titled “Outside investigations of harassment have pros and cons,” San

Francisco Regional Managing Partner Jason A. Geller is interviewed regarding external

investigations of workplace harassment claims. Jason explains that there has been a push recently

towards using outside investigators to handle these claims for reasons like transparency, objectivity

and efficiency. He says using outside counsel sends the message “that the company takes these

types of complains seriously.”

To read the full article, visit the Daily Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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